Women’s Golf Association of Metropolitan Indianapolis

WGAMI Annual Brunch Meeting
Saturday, November 12, 2016

Country Club of Indianapolis (CCI)

2801 Country Club Road
Indianapolis, IN 46234

The meeting was called to order by Jude Berty, President. Jude introduced the 2017 Board Members:
Rebecca Branson — Past President, 2016

Jude Berty — President

Kay Humphrey — Vice President

Mini Djanjal — Treasurer
Leslie Wilson — Secretary

The June 2016 minutes were read by Mini Dhanjal.
The Treasurer’s Report was read by Kay Humphrey.
Invocation was conducted by Linda Hawk.

It was also announced that the 2018 WGAMI Tournament would be held at The Hawthorns Golf and
Country Club, Fishers, IN.

Discussion was conducted as to possible 2019 choices — Old Oakland and Brickyard.
The 2016 tournament was summarized by Rebecca Branson, Past President.
Old Business

e Rebecca Branson mentioned that there were cart covers left from the previous year (2016) and
were being sold for $10.00.
e Jude Berty also stated that 10 additional flags had been purchased for future winners.

New Business

e There was discussion regarding pull carts after rainy weather and if the course had been declared
“cart path only.” It was decided that pull carts may be rented from the course or personal pull
carts could be used. However, the Pro Shop would charge trail fees in order not to lose revenue.
This was agreed on by all present. The “lift, clean, place” rule would be in place at the Pro’s
discretion. Linda Hawk motioned to agree, and it was accepted by Alice Ernst.

e |t was also mentioned that all scoring would be done indoors near or in the dining room so scores

could be viewed during the luncheon.,
e The “Roster of Past Presidents” is incomplete. The list was distributed to long-time WGAMI
participants for their help in filling in the gaps.



e Jude also mentioned that CCI would be in impeccable condition due to CCI’s Derby event
occurring prior to the WGAMI tournament. The greens will be rolled for faster play. Practice
rounds will need to be arranged to be played prior to the Derby or on the Sunday before WGAMI.

e Jude also mentioned that Beth Orsay would be appointed to oversee the social media aspect of
WGAMI, i.e. Facebook, etc.

e Attendee introductions were made by stating the course each attendee was representing, along
with the number of times each individual had played in WGAMI.

e Vicki Bullock and Gina Craig brought up the idea of playing a version of the Solheim Cup format
in addition to the individual WGAMI format.

The meeting was motioned to be adjourned by Jude Berty and seconded by Karen Hurley.

Submitted by Mini Djanjal, Treasurer, on behalf of Leslie Wilson, Secretary, who was unable to attend.



